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The School Community of Ross Road strives to support potential for all that 
values diversity and is built in a safe and caring environment.  

Ross Road is welcoming, caring and inclusive. We foster a culture of engaged 
learners and critical thinkers who are responsible and respectful. As a school 

community we promote a sense of belonging for all. 
 

Monday Message 
 
Dear Ross Road Families, 
 
We are entering the final two weeks of school and classes are busy 
celebrating the end of the school year. Thank you to all the guests who came 
to show your support for inclusion and diversity to help all in our learning 
community feel safe by celebrating our rainbow walk last Friday. Today, 
Premier David Eby and MLA Susie Chant visited Ross Road. It was an 
exciting visit for the students and staff. 
 
Reminder: Lost and Found 
There are still numerous items in the school lost and found. Please come by 
and take a look and remind your child to come by and check it out. All items 
will be donated on the last day of school and won’t be available after that. 
 
Reminder: Library    
There are still many overdue library books.  
Kindly return them as soon as possible or reach out to our 
librarian: mmcallister@sd44.ca if the book is lost.  
 
North Vancouver District Public Library's Summer Reading Club grades K-
5 and Teen Summer Reading Challenge grades 6+)  have started.  
To sign up, go in person to the Lynn Valley Public Library.  
K-Grade 5: Summer Reading Club | North Vancouver District Public Library 
(nvdpl.ca) 
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Grade 6-7: Teen Summer Reading Challenge | North Vancouver District 
Public Library (nvdpl.ca) 
 
 
PAC INFORMATION 
 
Please check out the PAC website for important information and updates.  
Ross Road PAC | École Ross Road School – Parent Advisory Committee 
 
DISTRICT INFORMATION 
 
For more public input opportunities, NVSD events, NVSD registrations, and 
additional information and opportunities please check the NVSD website 
News Item - North Vancouver School District (sd44.ca). 
 
Important Dates: 
June 21 – National Indigenous Peoples Day 
June 26 – Grade 7 Farewell 
June 27 – Last day of school for students 
 
Please remember to check the school website for important dates, a copy of 
all school newsletters and other important information. You are also 
encouraged to subscribe to the school calendar. 
https://www.sd44.ca/school/rossroad/Pages/default.aspx#/= 
 
Warmly, 
 
Kate Lechleiter, Principal  Menina Colangelo, Vice Principal 
klechleiter@sd44.ca   mcolangelo@sd44.ca 
 

We would like to thank the Coast Salish people, specifically the Skwxwú7mesh 
Nation and Tsleil-Waututh Nation, upon whose unceded traditional territory École 

Ross Road Elementary and the North Vancouver School District resides. We 
value the opportunity to learn, share and grow on this traditional territory. 

 
Translation Options 
To view this update in a language option of your choice, please review and 
enable the message translation options available through your email provider. 
While not exhaustive, we have provided links to popular email providers: 
Microsoft Outlook and Gmail. 
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